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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF SANTA ROSA PARK 
 

In accordance with the guidelines set out by the Government 
with respect to addressing the effects of the Corona Virus 
(Covid-19) in Trinidad and Tobago, the Arima Race Club has 
decided to temporarily close the Santa Rosa Park Racing Facility 
to the public with immediate effect until March 30, 2020, at 
which time the situation will be reviewed and the public will be 
advised accordingly.  
 
The Arima Race Club further advises that Simulcast Racing will 
continue, and bets will be accepted through the Mbet and 
Account Betting facilities. Race fans who wish to open either of 
these accounts may call our toll free number 800-4238 during 
the period that simulcast betting is available. Simulcast Racing 
can be viewed on our Flow channels 998 and 999. 
 
The Arima Race Club remains mindful of the absolute need for 
members of the public, staff and all stakeholders to observe the 
guidelines outlined by the Government to prevent the spread of 
the virus and mitigate its effects. We must do our part to support 
the Government’s effort.  


